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Dear Parent/Carer | %
Year 8 %‘\

My apologies for sending another letter today regarding the situation in school. During the course
of the day a number of students and staff have gone home.

Based on the information available to us this morning we thought we would be able to provide
sufficient staffing to cover lessons. This situation has now changed. Therefore, the decision has
been taken to suspend the timetable for Year 8 students until the end of the week.

At the current time Year 7 and 11 should attend lessons as normal tomorrow unless we inform you
that the situation has changed.

We appreciate the difficulties this may cause in terms of childcare but we are unable to provide
adequate staff supervision at this time.

Staff will provide work for the students, which can be accessed via the school website and Show
My Homework.

Thank you for your support in these challenging circumstances. We will endeavour to remain open
and provide an education for as many students as possible.

Yours faithfully

Rob James
CEO/Executive Headteacher
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